Members of the Physieal Education Faoculty:

I have just received a lotter from Dean Lawson
in which he states:

in enrollment, y I suggest, therefore, that it would seem
to be advisable %o print in the schedule the date on which the
second half semester's work in the various exercise classes
begins. There are various ressons for this suggestion, one of
them being that the boys enrolled for the first half of the
semoster in Varsity Athletics may not lmow that the second
ralf semester of exercise begins before they may be through
with the Versity Athletics of the firet half of the semester.
At sny rate, I make this suggestion for your consideration,
If you adopt the suggestion, I think the date ghould be
printed for the begiming of the second half somester's

work in both the fall and epring catalogues.”

I have written Dean Lawson that we would be
very glad to follow this sugsestion. This is merely a progress
report to keep you sdvised of the happenings &7 the department.

llere's & laugh == Dean lawson, in stating
that he intends to place our request for approval of the course
in Equitation before his Administrative Comrcisted, says that
he states, "1 oan just imagine students saying, 'Here I go
for my daily equitationit” I would/ssy that slogen is worth
the moneye. '




